
American Legion Post 233 
Executive Committee / General Membership Meeting 
February 14, 2018 
 
Meeting called to order, minutes read, two corrections made: 1) $8.25/hr should have been $8.10/hr, 2) 
the complaint made was regarding bartender conduct not customer dis-satisfaction, minutes were then 
accepted. 
 
Finance Report was unavailable, Post Commander Dan Wortmann gave a checking account balance of 
about $11,000. 
 
Unfinished Business 

- House Committee report was given with updates to the events for the next month 
- Cleaning service discussion was revisited, Ted Veber and Kathy Church are to follow-up on 

some potential candidates 
- The bounced checks have been reconciled 

New Business 
- Caroline Merillat proposed a 3 tier fee scale for pavilion rentals $150 for Post 233 Members, 

$200 for non-Post 233 members and $250 for Non-Members.  This was voted on and 
approved 

- There is confusion with trash ending up in the recycle cans, we will use clear bags for recycle 
cans and continue using the black bags for trash 

- The Commander proposed that the SAL, ALA and ALR share the utility costs.  The committee 
decided that they cannot vote on this without knowing the financial disposition of the post.  
It will be revisited after we have a financial report 

Correspondence 
- Commander Dan Wortmann announced that he would not be running for Commander next 

term so start thinking about who might want to  
- The Commander also will be giving a plaque to the company that installed our AC free of 

charge 
- Legion Member of the Year nominations are now being accepted 

 
 

General Meeting  
February 14, 2018 
 
This meeting was an extension of the Executive Meeting  


